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1 | Names of the Cross Cutting Issue: Medical Ethics Course
Programs/Camps
2 Department / Associations Samhita, Panchakarma
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3 | Venue 1¥ Year BAMS Classroom
4 | Conducted on 01-07-2024
5 | Objective of the Programs / | Importance of Medical ethics in Professional Life
Camps
6 | Activities carried out during | Guest lecture
the program
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Professor Dept of Pediatrics, KIMS Koppal
8 | Guests Dr B.S.Savadi
9 | Targeted population 1* Year BAMS
10 | Beneficiaries 30
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To,
Dr S. G. Matti
HOD Dept Of Pediatrics, KIMS KOPPAL
Chief Pediatrician, Tejaswini Children Hospital
Gangavathi

Dear Sir,

Sub: Invitation as resource person to deliver guest Lecture on Medical ethics

on Doctors Day reg

We are excited to invite you to deliver a guest talk on medical ethics on
doctors day to inspire and motivate the first year BAMS students on Medical
Professionalism and Medical ethics

We believe that your experience and expertise were enlight and enrich
our students to become good doctors in society, your guest lecture will
provide them an opportunity to learn experience, challenges and
opportunities.

We look forward to your response and your presence on Doctors day 1%
July 2024 at 9 AM.

Thank you for considering our invitation



